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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Debetz Pit Schedule - M-1977-283 

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Mon, Mar 25, 2019 at 7:03 AM
To: Kurt Carlson <KCarlson@adcogov.org>
Cc: Byron Fanning <BFanning@adcogov.org>, Trevor Graf <TGraf@adcogov.org>

Hello Kurt, 
 
The work looks great, I understand what a challenge it was to do that work with limited access and space.  Thank you for
your attention to this matter.  I will consider the corrective action from the December 20, 2017 inspection report abated.  I
will be out in Adams County next month, I will coordinate with you to come out and take a look on-site. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Jared 
 
 
On Thu, Mar 21, 2019 at 12:10 PM Kurt Carlson <KCarlson@adcogov.org> wrote: 

Jared,

 

I am delighted to no�fy you that we have completed the bank stabiliza�on as required by the Division.  Please see
a�ached memo and photo documenta�on for addi�onal details.  Also, please let me know if you require any
addi�onal documenta�on. 

 

We have a contractor ready to seed the affected areas next week if the soil condi�ons are amenable.   

 

Thanks again for your guidance, support and pa�ents while working with us.  Although the project was a bit tricky,
the end result was outstanding and our golf course staff really liked the final outcome.  If you need any of the
original photos for your files let me know as well and I can provide those to you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kurt Carlson, MAS

Regional Park Manager

ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO

9755 Henderson Road

Brighton, CO 80601

kcarlson@adcogov.org

O:O: 303.637.8013|  FF: 303.637.8015

mailto:KCarlson@adcogov.org
mailto:kcarlson@adcogov.org
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MP Please consider the environment before prin�ng this email

 

This message is intended for use of the addressee and may contain informa�on that is privileged and confiden�al. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby no�fied that any use or dissemina�on of this communica�on is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communica�on in error, please no�fy us immediately by reply and
delete this message from your system.

 

 

 

 

 

From: Ebert - DNR, Jared [mailto:jared.ebert@state.co.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 3:37 PM 
To: Kurt Carlson 
Subject: Re: Debetz Pit Schedule - M-1977-283

 

The Division will extend the corrective action cited in the December 20th, 2017 inspection report to March 29, 2019. 
Please let me know if you have any other questions.

 

Thanks,

 

Jared 

 

On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 2:30 PM, Kurt Carlson <KCarlson@adcogov.org> wrote:

Jared,

 

I would like to formally ask for another 90-days to complete the Debetz Pit project  as this will help keep costs down
when bidding the project and will also allow us to mitigate impacts to the golf course during construction.  We will have
the embankments repaired by the end of Feb and will re-seed the  impacted areas in late Feb. - early March of 2019
depending on weather and soil conditions.  

 

Kurt Carlson, MAS

Regional Park Manager, Parks and Open Space

ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO

9755 Henderson Road

Brighton, CO 80601

mailto:jared.ebert@state.co.us
mailto:KCarlson@adcogov.org
https://maps.google.com/?q=ADAMS+COUNTY,+COLORADO+%0D%0A+9755+Henderson+Road%0D%0A+%0D%0A+Brighton,+CO+80601&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=ADAMS+COUNTY,+COLORADO+%0D%0A+9755+Henderson+Road%0D%0A+%0D%0A+Brighton,+CO+80601&entry=gmail&source=g
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kcarlson@adcogov.org

O:O: 303.637.8013|  FF: 303.637.8015

 

MP Please consider the environment before printing this email

 

This message is intended for use of the addressee and may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by reply and delete
this message from your system.

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

--

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 | 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us

 

 
 
--  

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III

 

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 |  

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us
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